
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

LPA/LMH 

 

30.09.2024 

 

Year 11 Photographs 

Whole Year Group & Tutor Groups 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to inform you that we have arranged for Phototronics Scholastic to come into school 

on the morning of Wednesday 2nd  October 2024 to take a whole year group photograph of our 

current Year 11 pupils. Pupils will need to be in full school uniform i.e. blazer, shirt, school skirt and 

tie, any pupil not wearing full school uniform will not be able to have their photograph taken. 

 

Phototronics Scholastic will provide parents/carers with proof photographs with an option of 

packages for you to choose from at a later date. 

 

We will also be taking Year 11 tutor group photographs on the morning of Wednesday 2nd 

October 2024. Your child’s photograph will be taken with their original Form Tutor and, as with the 

whole school photograph, they will need to be in full school uniform in order to be included in the 

photograph. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs L Pallas 

Head of Humanities 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Venerable Bede Church of England Academy 

Northern Lights Learning Trust 

 Tunstall Bank, Sunderland, SR2 0SX 

Telephone: 0191 523 9745 

Email: venerable.bede@nllt.co.uk      

Website: www.venerablebede.co.uk 

 Head of School: Mrs T Burgess 

CEO: Mrs J Heaton OBE 



 

 

 

 


